
Minutes for July 2, 2018 Argyle Village Board Meeting 

 

Those in attendance: Mayor Jonathan Mackenzie; Trustees Charlie Edwards, Joanne McDowell; Water 

Commissioner Garry Robinson; Clerk Joyann Stimpson; Journal Reporter Cait Johnston; and Doris 

Nichols. 

Meeting called to order at 5:35 P.M. 

Discussions were as follows 

 -Concern over low-flying planes during the 4th of July parade, Mayor to contact  

 Town Supervisor Henke and put notice in FPF 

 -Sewer tour discussed, found the system to be viable; clean, neat installation, no  

 smell, and not noisy 

  -there are limits to sewer fees 

  -Village needs approval and the system needs to be cost-effective 

  -certain grants are not available due to the engineering plan is outdated: $5,000- 

  $10,000 to update 

 -water at new well has sulfur and needs a treatment tank 

 -the only real solution for the storm drain at Barkly Ave. is to completely replace it 

On a motion made by Trustee McDowell; seconded by Trustee Edwards; and carried, the minutes for the 

June, 2018 meeting were accepted as written. 

On a motion made by Trustee Edwards; seconded by Trustee McDowell; and carried, the clerk was 

allowed to pay warrants for month of July, 2018. 

On a motion made by Trustee McDowell; seconded by Trustee Edwards; and carried, the meeting 

adjourned at 7:22 P.M. 
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